
45
th
 Reunion Invitation 

 

 

 This is your Formal Invitation to attend the Reunion of our Class celebrating the 

45
th

 Anniversary of our USAFA Graduation.  I hope that you and your family will join 

your classmates, their families and/or their next-of-kin and Friends of the Class in the 

Reunion Events.   

 

 The Celebration begins on October 31
st
, 2013, and culminates on November 3

rd
.  

Included are a Pheasant Hunt and Golf Tournament (both weather permitting) on October 

31
st
, and Socials on October 31

st
 and November 1

st
.  A Memorial Service, Open House, 

Lunch with Cadets and Briefings by Senior Academy Staff also occur on November 1
st
.  

Saturday, November 2
nd

 , is highlighted by a huge Tailgate prior to whipping Hudson 

High in football.  Saturday evening is reserved for Squadron or individual get-togethers.  

On November 3
rd

. Carl and Debbie Janssen are hosting an Open House at their home, 

beginning at 10 AM. 

 

 A detailed Schedule is attached to this Invitation with Registration Instructions 

and complete information about each Event.  Your attendance is VERY MUCH 

NEEDED to make this a truly special weekend!! 

 

 This will be a very special weekend for another reason.  Our Class has always 

been a leader and innovator, and this weekend will mark the First Annual Milestone of 

our Participation Initiative.  Complete details of this unique, Five year, Class Fund-

Raising Project are available on the Class Website (www.usafa68.org); and you will 

receive a personal contact by a classmate you know to ask for your assistance.  Next-of-

Kin and Class Friends may participate in honor (in memory) of “their” Class Member.  

WE WANT TO INCREASE THE PERCENTAGE OF OUR CLASS GIVING BACK 

TO OUR ALMA MATER IN 2013 AND ANY GIFT OF ANY AMOUNT TO ANY 

ONE OF OVER 250 ACADEMY AGENCIES COUNTS!!! 

 

 We have used our best data base (though it is always changing) to send you this 

information.  The intent of the Reunion Committee is to be as inclusive as possible, and 

we welcome everyone’s attendance.  As Chairman, I anticipate that Next-of-Kin and 

Friends of the Class, that elect to attend, will be joining with the classmates and/or 

families with whom you have maintained contact.  If that is not the case, please contact 

me directly at ablum68@hotmail.com or 719-331-4343.  I will see that the Committee 

identifies a member of the Class to act as your host for your visit.  

 

 As Chairman, I want to thank all the Committee Chairmen (See Below) who are 

working to make this Celebration special.  It could not be done without them!  All of us 

and our families are looking forward to seeing you.  YOUR ATTENDANCE WILL 

MAKE THIS REUNION SPECIAL: SO GO IMMEDIATELY TO 

WWW.AOGUSAFA.ORG TO REGISTER!! 

 

Al Blumberg ’68  (We’re Great!) 

http://www.usafa68.org/
mailto:ablum68@hotmail.com


45
th

 Reunion Chairman 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Parkinson Reunion Vice-Chairman  Michael.parkinson@ttu.edu 

   USAFA Endowment Liaison 

   Participation Initiative Committee 

 

Carl Janssen  Participation Initiative Chairman     cjannsenjr@aol.com 

 

Neal Starkey  Participation Campaign Chairman   starkeyandassoc@qwest.net 

 

Bob Sallee   Participation Initiative Committee robert.sallee@gmail.com 

 

Gene Rose  40th Reunion Chairman  genjanrose@aol.com 

   Communications Committee Chairman 

 

Dale Oderman  Memorial Committee Chairman dbvlo68@gmail.com 

 

Bill Sasz  Venue/Social Committee Chairman wlsasz@aol.com 

 

Vince Rusinak  Merchandise Committee Chairman vince.rusinak@rusinak.com 

 

Barney Mills  Golf Committee Chairman  millsnbss@comcast.net 

 

Doug Wilson  Pheasant Hunt Committee Chmn.     doug.wilson1968@gmail.com 

 

Gary Hoffman  Transportation Committee Chairman gmhoffman@msn.com 

 

Tim Davidson  Class Scribe    timdav1968@verizon.net 

 

Pat Russell  Webmaster    webmaster@usafa68.org 

 

Sara Dozier  AOG Liaison/Contact   sara.dozier@aogusafa.org 

        472-0300 X 138  
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